
 

 

 

 

Dear Eastern Star Members, 
 
Let's Saddle-Up and Lasso Donations for the Eastern Star 
Scholarship Fund.  Students with a Washington Home Address, 
who qualify by having a Masonic Affiliation, or having a Youth 
Group Majority Affiliation are eligible to apply for an OES 
Scholarship.  Applications for 2025 are available on the OES 
Website and must be returned & postmarked by April 30, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
  
Checks must be made payable to the Grand Chapter of 
Washington earmarked to the OES Scholarship Fund 
and mailed to: 
  
Grand Secretary, OES 
817 S. Vassault Street 
Tacoma, WA-98465 
  
Contact Jacelyn King--Chairman, at 
jacrking@comcast.net or (360) 384-3736 
with any questions. 
 

 

Grand Chapter of Washington 

Order of the Eastern Star 

mailto:jacrking@comcast.net

